
 

 

9.7.2021 

Dear Class 5 parents, 

As you know we have had to close Class 5 due to a confirmed case of covid -19 within the class. We 

understand the sadness of the children in not being at school near the end of term; we also know 

this will affect you as parents; it has also impacted on staff in challenging ways too. 

Mrs Mifflin will not be able to lead remote learning this week via Google Classroom and we have no 

staff available to undertake this role. We planned for this eventuality in our contingency plan and 

have 2 week work packs ready for home learning should the need arise. These packs will be 

appropriate the year group your child usually works within when at school. We have copied these 

and will send them home today with a siblings. If your child does not have a sibling in school we will 

send the work packs today in the post so they will arrive with you tomorrow. 

I have asked Mrs Redpath to lead a Zoom with Class 5 on Tuesday afternoon next week so children 

at home can still connect with school. Mrs Redpath will e-mail the details for this next week. 

We very much hope we can be together again for our last 2 days. Thank you for your continued  

support. 

With kind regards, 

Zoe Avastu  

 

 


